
 

tŀǎǘƻǊ 
CǊΦ [ƻǳƛǎ wŜŘŘȅ aŀǊŀƳ wŜŘŘȅ 
 

0ÁÒÉÓÈ /ǣÃÅÓȡ 
3ÔȢ -ÁÒÙȡ 
онл 9Φ ²!{ILbD¢hb !±9Φ ¢ha!I!²YΣ ²L рппут 
tƘƻƴŜΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧтмр-про-нуту 
CŀȄΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦтмр-про-ссту 
²ŜōǎƛǘŜΧΦΧΧΧΦΦΦǿǿǿΦǎǘƳŀǊȅǎŎƘǳǊŎƘǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ 
IƻǳǊǎΧΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧaƻƴŘŀȅτCǊƛŘŀȅ уΥлл!a-оΥолta 
 

3ÔȢ !ÕÇÕÓÔÉÎÅȡ 
bмллфл /h¦b¢¸ wh!5 .Φ ¢ha!I!²YΣ ²L рппут 
tƘƻƴŜΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦтмр-про-нрсм 
CŀȄΧΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΦтмр-про-пумо 
IƻǳǊǎΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΦΦΧ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ фΥлл!a-нΥллta 
 

3ÔȢ &ÒÁÎÃÉÓ ÏÆ !ÓÓÉÓÉȡ 
рнлф ²L[[h² wh!5Σ ¢wLth[LΣ ²L  рпрсп 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜΥ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƴƻ ƻŶŎŜ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ƭƻŎŀǝƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
ǎŜŜ {ǘΦ aŀǊȅ tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜΦ 
 

7ÅÅËÅÎÄ -ÁÓÓȾ3ÅÒÖÉÃÅ 3ÃÈÅÄÕÌÅ 
{ǘΦ CǊŀƴŎƛǎ-tƛŜǊ ²ƛƭƭƻǿΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦ{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ пΥллta 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ -¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΦΧΧΧ{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ сΥллta 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ-¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΦ{ǳƴŘŀȅ уΥлл!a 
{ǘΦ !ǳƎǳǎǝƴŜ-IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΦΦ{ǳƴŘŀȅ фΥол!a 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ -¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΦΦΦΧΧΦ{ǳƴŘŀȅ ммΥлл!a 
 

2ÏÓÁÒÙ 
{ǘΦ !ǳƎǳǎǝƴŜ-IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΦΦ{ǳƴŘŀȅ фΥлл!a 
{ǘΦ !ǳƎǳǎǝƴŜ-IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΦ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ уΥлл!a 
{ǘΦ !ǳƎǳǎǝƴŜ-IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴΧΦΦΦόaŀȅ-{ŜǇǘΦύ CǊƛŘŀȅ уΥлл!a 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ -¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΧ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ уΥмр!a 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ -¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΦΦΦΧΧΦΧΦCǊƛŘŀȅ уΥмр!a 
 

$ÅÖÏÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 3ÁÃÒÅÄ (ÅÁÒÔ ÏÆ *ÅÓÕÓ 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ-¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦCƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ уΥпр!a aŀǎǎ 
ƻƴ ǘƘŜ CƛǊǎǘ CǊƛŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘ 
 

$ÅÖÏÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 3ÁÃÒÅÄ (ÅÁÒÔ ÏÆ -ÁÒÙ 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ-¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪ 
CƛǊǎǘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦфΥлл!a 
 

2ÅÃÏÎÃÉÌÉÁÔÉÏÎ 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ-¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧ{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ фΥлл!a 
 

!ÎÏÉÎÔÉÎÇ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 3ÉÃË 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ-¢ƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΧΧΧΦΧΦCƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ммΥлл!a aŀǎǎ 
ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅǎ 

The Catholic Communities of  

St. Mary 
Tomahawk, WI 

St. Augustine 
Harrison, WI 

St. Francis of Assisi 
Pier-Willow Area, WI 

-ÉÓÓÉÏÎ 3ÔÁÔÅÍÅÎÔ 
Our Catholic Communities are committed to be an extension of the universal Catholic church by daily living of 

the teachings of Jesus Christ for the spiritual growth of all in our parish and community. 

October 1, 2017 

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

6ÉÓÉÔÏÒÓ Ǫ .Å× 0ÁÒÉÓÈÉÏÎÅÒÓ 
²Ŝ ǿŀǊƳƭȅ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǿƻǊǎƘƛǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎΦ
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2ÅǨÅÃÔÉÏÎȡ 
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

"Amen, I say to you, tax collectors and prostitutes are entering the 
kingdom of God before you." Ouch. If Jesus weren't speaking the 
truth, this would seem like a nasty insult. To the ears of the chief 
priests and elders to whom he was speaking, it was as good as 
saying, "You're bigger sinners than the biggest sinners around." 
Jesus had a way of cutting to the heart of matters. In this case, he 
was calling out these religious leaders for their stubborn resistance 
to the revelation of God. At least the "sinners" heard and heeded 
John the Baptist's message of repentance. But those who 
considered themselves too righteous to repent were missing the 
opportunity to experience the healing power of mercy. 
 

As we know, God the Father wants to extend mercy to his children. 
Just as any good parents want what's best for their children, God 
wants us to see the truth and follow it. But he won't force our hand. 
God always respects our freedom. He invites, encourages, assists, 
and persists in drawing us in, but ultimately the choice is ours. One 
way God invites us to spiritual healing is through the sacrament of 
reconciliation. This is a perfect example of God's desire to extend 
forgiveness. But if we don't take advantage of this gift, we miss the 
grace that it offers us. 
 

Let us beware of thinking that we aren't the kinds of sinners that 
really need to repent. If we don't acknowledge our need for God's 
forgiveness we, become like the chief priests who closed 
themselves off to God's healing. It doesn't matter how far we may 
have fallen-this is why Jesus specifies that even "big" sinners can 
enter the kingdom of God-rather, what matters is that we have 
hearts open to recognizing and responding to God's love. 

3ÔȢ -ÁÒÙ Ǫ 3ÔȢ &ÒÁÎÃÉÓ ÏÆ !ÓÓÉÓÉ 
0ÁÒÉÓÈ 3ÔÁǟ Ǫ $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒÙȡ 
тмр-про-нуту 
 

tŀǎǘƻǊ 

tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
/ƻƴƴƛŜ .ŜƛƭƪŜΧΧΦΧΦΦΦΦǎƳǇŀǊƛǎƘƻŶŎŜϪǎƳŎǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ 
!ǎǎǘΦ tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
¢ǊŀŎȅ .ŜƴŀǎȊŜǎƪƛΧΦΦΦΦΦǎƳǇŀǊƛǎƘƻŶŎŜϪǎƳŎǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ 
5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ aǳǎƛŎ ϧ [ƛǘǳǊƎȅ 
WŀƴƛŎŜ IǳǎŜōȅΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦƧƘǳǎŜōȅϪǎƳŎǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ 
/ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ ƻŦ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴκ¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ
Yŀȅ .ŜǊƎΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦŘǊŜȅƻǳǘƘϪǎƳŎǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ
 

{ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
тмр-про-орпн 
tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 
wƛǘŀ [ŜŜΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΦǎƳǎǇǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭϪǎǘƳŀǊȅǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦŎƻƳ 
{ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
aƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ {ŎƘƛƭǘȊΧΦΦΦΧΦΦΧΧΦǎƳǎƻŶŎŜϪǎǘƳŀǊȅǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦŎƻƳ 
 

5ŜŀŎƻƴǎ 
5ŀǾƛŘ .ŀōƭƛŎƪΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΦΦΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-нфос 
/ƭƛũ 9ƎƎŜǧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΦтмр-про-рнмт 
5ŀǊǊŜƭƭ {ƳŜǊȊΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-унло 
w/L!Σ 5ŜŀŎƻƴ 5ŀǾƛŘ .ŀōƭƛŎƪΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-нфос 
ŀƴŘ YŀǘƘȅ wŀƳŀǎǎƛƴƛΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΦΦΦΦтмр-про-оунн 
tŀǊƛǎƘ bǳǊǎŜ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
!ƴƴ WŜƭƛƴŜƪ wbΣ tbΣ ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΧΧΧΦΧΧΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-прто 
aŀǊȅ .ŀƛƭŜȅ wbΣ tbΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-отфо 
/ŜƳŜǘŜǊȅ {ŜȄǘƻƴΣ ¢ƻƳ .ŀǳƳŀƴƴΧΦΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-тлол 
tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ /ƘŀƛǊΣ YŜǾƛƴ YǊǳŜƎŜǊ 
CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ /ƘŀƛǊΣ 5Ŝō 5ǳƴŎŀƴ 
9ƴŘƻǿƳŜƴǘ CǳƴŘ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊȅ .ƻŀǊŘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΣ 
!W ¢ƘŜƛƭŜǊΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦтмр-про-ллмл 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ ¢ƘǊƛƊ /ŜƭƭŀǊΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦтмр-про-нуту 
IƻǳǊǎΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΦΦ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ пΥлл-тΥллta 
ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ϧ CǊƛŘŀȅ фΥлл!a-оΥллta 
±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΣ bŀƴŎȅ IƻũΧΧΧΧΦΦΦтмр-про-ппто 

2ÅÁÄÉÎÇÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ 7ÅÅË 
Sunday, October 1, 2017 
Ez 18:25-28/Ps 25:4-9/Phil 2:1-11 or 2:1-5/Mt 21:28-32 
Monday, October 2, 2017 
Zec 8:1-8/Ps 102:16-23, 29/Mt 18:1-5, 10 
Tuesday, October 3, 2017 
Zec 8:20-23/Ps 87:1b-7/Lk 9:51-56 
Wednesday, October 4, 2017 
Neh 2:1-8/Ps 137:1-6/Lk 9:57-62 
Thursday, October 5, 2017 
Neh 8:1-4a, 5-6, 7b-12/Ps 19:8-11/Lk 10:1-12 
Friday, October 6, 2017 
Bar 1:15-22/Ps 79:1b-5, 8-9/Lk 10:13-16 
Saturday, October 7, 2017 
Bar 4:5-12, 27-29/Ps 69:33-37/Lk 10:17-24 
Sunday, October 8, 2017 
Is 5:1-7/Ps 80:9, 12-16, 19-20/Phil 4:6-9/Mt 21:33-43 

.ǳƭƭŜǝƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ 
LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ōǳƭƭŜǝƴ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ƛƴ 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ōȅ уΥлл!a ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΦ 

Each week we are asked to pray for all the Priests of 
our Diocese. Each day this week we pray in a special 
way for: 

10/1 Sunday - Fr. Patrick McConnell 
10/2 Monday - Fr. Eugene Murphy 
10/3 Tuesday - Fr. David Neuschwander 
10/4 Wednesday - Fr. Shaji Pazhukkathara 
10/5 Thursday - Fr. Andrew Ricci 
10/6 Friday - Fr. Samuel Schneider 
10/7 Saturday - Fr. Ronald Serrao 
10/8 Sunday - Fr. Thomas Thompson 

The monthly calendars are available at 
www.catholicdos.org. 

St. Maryôs Thrift Cellar 
Hours:     4PM-7PM Tuesdays 
    9AM-3PM Wednesdays & Fridays 
Looking for volunteers to cut rags. Pick-up 
during Thrift Cellar hours and cut at home. 
If interested, please contact the Thrift Cellar 
during open hours. 
 

ñPrices so low they are in the basement.ò 

ñOnly respect for life can be the foundation and guarantee of the most precious and essential goods of society, such as democracy and peace.

 ð Pope John Paul II, Evangelium vitae, © 1995 Libreria Editrice Vaticana. Used with permission, https://goo.gl/8NoQ8N. 

Pet Blessing - Wednesday, October 11 there will be a pet 
blessing at 5:15PM in the church parking lot. When you come to 
pick your child up from choir or youth group ï BRING YOUR 
PETS! It will be a short blessing that will only take a couple of 
minutes! All pets are welcome!! 

http://www.catholicdos.org
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Choir rehearsals: 
 Tue. Oct. 3  6:00PM           Advent Concert Choir 
 Wed. Oct. 4  4:00PM           NO YOUTH CHOIR today 
 

Youth Choir will practice again on October 11 at 4:00PMðNo 
rehearsal on October 4 because of early release from school that day. 
Kudos to the singers who came to sing on September 24! Response 
from parents was that they do prefer singing at the 8:00AM Mass, so we 
will continue with the schedule as planned. 
 

Advent Concert rehearsal will continue this Tuesday, October 3 at 
6:00PM. For anyone who has been unable to attend because of a 
conflict with Tuesday evenings, this is for you ï beginning next Monday, 
October 9, our rehearsals are moving to Monday evenings at 6:00PM. 
Please call Jan Huseby for more information. 
 

Parish Choir reminder to save the dateðOctober 29ðwe will go to 
sing the Confirmation Mass in Merrill. We will sing next Sunday, 
October 8 at 8:00AM, followed by rehearsal for one hour. 
 

Celebrating the Blessed Virgin Mary on Saturdays began long ago in 
the 8th century, and eventually was incorporated into the Roman Missal. 
The Church, in her wisdom, clarified the meaning of the memorial of the 
Blessed Virgin and gave it new importance with new readings and revised 
prayer texts. Some communities have the resources to celebrate the 
memorial Mass on Saturday as a kind of introduction to the Lordôs Day, 
out of reverence for Mary, who kept watch faithfully and awaited the 
Resurrection of her Son. This ancient memorial of Mary on Saturdays is a 
reminder of the unfailing presence of the Blessed Virgin in the life of the 
Church. 
 

How blessed we are that our parish is named after her! 

The St. Joseph the Worker Committee will be working on Tuesday, October 3 from 9:00AM-Noon. 
Your help is always appreciated whether you can work all or part of this time. Thank you. 

3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ ÏÆ "ÁÐÔÉÓÍ 
 We ask that parents of a child to be Baptized 
contact the parish office to arrange attendance of a 
Baptismal Preparation Class. Classes are held on 
the 3rd Monday of each month. It is not necessary 
to wait until the child is born to make arrangements. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
 Anyone seeking to set up a wedding must contact 
Fr. Louis, our pastor, at least 6 months prior to the 
marriage. Wedding guidelines are available at 
www.stmaryschurchtomahawk.com 
 

 Please call the parish office to notify us of the 
people who are in need of this care. This Sacrament 
is also available to those who wish to receive it 
after the 11AM Mass on Sunday. 
 

3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ ÏÆ 2ÅÃÏÎÃÉÌÉÁÔÉÏÎ 
 (Confession) is celebrated individually each 
Saturday at 9:00AM. Individual times can be 
arranged at any time. 
 

&ÁÉÔÈ &ÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ 
 The Sacraments of First Holy Communion and First 
Reconciliation take place during 2nd Grade. 
Confirmation Preparation begins in 10th grade and 
takes place on Wednesdays. Students are 
confirmed in the fall of 11th Grade. Classes for 
Grades K-12 are on Wednesdays. 

Arlene Renn 
Donna Underdale 
Amanda Papt 
Colette Matthews 
Lawrence 
   Matthews 
Judy Rau 
Tucker Van Ryen 
Maryann Miller 
Nathan Baer 

Lois Hommerding 
Duane Kreie 
Mary Schroeder 
Marlene Langbehn 
Dale Klutsenbaker 
Tom Fishbeck 
Bonnie Murphy 
Howard Elliott 
Danny Streicher 

Melinda Meyers 
Martin Vander 
   Sanden 
Agnes Iwen 
Myron Brzezinski 
Gerald Ruiter 
Jim Zillman 
Christine Taylor 
Nora Robbins 
Jerry Dalgren 
Dolores 
   Tischendorf 

Julie Flood 
Margaret Congdon 
Julie Santi 
Vaughn Paxson 
Michelle Bailey 
Joseph 
   Montgomery 

Lawrence Hanke 
Rich Zakrzewski 
Darrell Smerz 
Ray Theiler 
Joseph Swan 
Jim Nyberg 
Kaitlin Daigle 
Ted Ingman 
Carol Hartman 
Joan McCormick 
Char Seetan 
Vaughn Paxson 
Brian Murphy 
Joan Wenninger 
Marcy Diedrick 
Roberta Meyer 
Dan Bassett 
John W. Colwell 
Dan Reimert 
Tim Davis 

All the sick in the hospitals and all the residents in our 
Nursing Homes. 
*To keep our list current, all names are removed on a 
monthly basis. If our parishôs thoughts and prayers are still 
needed for you and yours, you must contact us to ensure 
that your loved ones are on the prayer list. 

2017 Catholic Services Appeal 

St. Mary 
Goal: $55,747.00 

Payments & Pledges: 
$18,730.00 

34% of Campaign Goal 
Remaining to be 

Raised: $37,017.00 
 

St. Augustine 
Goal: $11,091.00 

Payments & Pledges: 
$3,605.00 

Envelopes Received: 18 
33% of Campaign Goal 

Remaining to be 
Raised: $7,486.00 

 

St. Francis 
Goal: $4,217.00 

Payments & Pledges: 
$700.00 

Envelopes Received: 6 
17% of Campaign Goal 

Remaining to be 
Raised: $3,517.00 

Our parish is counting on receiving a response from everyone 
no matter the size of your gift. Over thirty crucial programs, 
services and ministries assist our parish community. These 
can only be made possible through your steady and generous 
contributions to the annual Catholic Services Appeal. When 
you contribute to the CSA you help families, young adults, 
senior citizens, students, and the entire parish in the following 
ways: parish assistance in administration, management and 
fundraising; seminarians, deacons and lay leaders to complete 
their education; children and youth to receive an education of 
Catholic values, parishes to receive assistance seeking grants 
for many ministry and building projects, congregations to 
experience new vitality in their worship; every Catholic to 
benefit from lifelong spiritual formation; and so very much 
moreé Please return/bring your commitment envelope to the 
parish office so that we may count you among the participants. 
Remember there are tax advantages to Giving by Yearôs End. 
Monthly reminders can be sent to donors throughout the year. 
Many donors become ñSustainersò through regular online 
giving, monthly giving by debit card, credit card, and electronic 
funds transfer. Giving is made easy online at 
www.catholicdos.org. 

0ÒÁÙ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÓÉÃË 
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Practical Hints for Prayer and Meditation 
 

A wet match cannot be ignited, so a mind saturated with doubt and 
restlessness is unable to produce the fire of concentration. When you pray, 
take comfortable position and calm your mind by external and internal 
silence, concentrating on God. 
 

When you are praying, take only one paragraph from the Bible at a time, 
mentally picture the meaning, visualize the picture, and meditate deeply on it 
until God gives you a message. You may reread the passage for clear 
understanding. Concentrate and meditate upon on it. As your meditation 
becomes deeper, increase your devotion and mentally offer your soul 
outburst to God. Feel God, who is just behind your thoughts and devotion 
listening to the silent words of your soul. Then go about your duties, seeking 
not to know whether God will grant your prayers, but keeping faith in God. 
Unceasingly meditate on God and you will inherit the Kingdom of God 
because you are the child of God. 
 

   Fr. Louis Reddy Maram Reddy 

"When John came to you in the way of 
righteousness, you did not believe him; but 
tax collectors and prostitutes did. Yet even 
when you saw that, you did not later change 
your minds and believe him." - Mt 21:32 

3ÔȢ -ÁÒÙ ,ÉÔÕÒÇÉÃÁÌ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÉÅÓ 
6:00PM, Saturday, October 7, 2017 
Readers  St. Maryõs Student & Tom Oscar 
Altar Servers  Alexis Repinski, Katelyn & Austin 
   Gerbig 
Musician  Jan Huseby 
Cantor  Wyatt Schumitsch 
Communion  
Ministers  Don Gerum, Tom Oscar, Darrell 
   Pierson, Colleen Schuett, Jean 
   Whalen, Phil Zipp, Don & Jan 
   Chamberlain, Peter & Julie Hulka 
Scrip Volunteer Michele Balda 
 

8:00AM Sunday, October 8, 2017 
Readers  St. Maryõs Student & Donna 
   Smerz 
Altar Servers  Cullen Flynn, Addison & Autumn 
   Peissig 
Musician  Jan Huseby 
Cantor  Dee Dreger 
Communion 
Ministers  Therese DuPlayee, Jean Hansen, 
   Julia Pankow, John Schmit,  
   Darrell Smerz, Ann Swenty, Joan 
   Wetterau, Mary Zahringer, Larry 
   & Linda Van Strydonk 
Scrip Volunteer Shannon Lacina 
 

11:00AM Sunday, October 8, 2017 
Readers  St. Maryõs Student & Sharon 
   Faufau 
Altar Servers  Addison Bartz, Madee & Libby 
   Peplinski 
Musician  Jan Huseby 
Cantor  Sandy Bishop 
Communion 
Ministers  Teri Cernoch, Jessie Dahl, Andy 
   Faufau, Tim Gerdmann, Kris 
   Leggett, Laura Ludke, Lynn 
   Phillips, Kathy Ramassini, Jackie 
   Whitney & Walter Woiten 
Scrip Volunteer Connie Beilke 

Walk for Virtues 
We are very excited for this Fridayôs Walk for Virtues at 
Bradley Park. Students are working hard in their 
classrooms learning about the virtues and preparing their 
posters. Our goal for this yearôs walk is to raise $10,000. 
Students are currently collecting pledges for the laps they 
will be walking. If you want to help contribute to the Walk 
for Virtues, contact your favorite St. Maryôs student and 

ask about supporting their goal or call the school office at 453-3542 for 
information on how you can help. We are all looking forward to having a 
great time walking, talking and enjoying the beauty of Godôs creation as we 
learn about the virtues! 
 

Mass at St. Francis 
On Wednesday, September 20 the students from St. Maryôs School traveled 
to St. Francis in Pier Willow to celebrate our weekly school Mass. We were 
very blessed to be welcomed so warmly! Students and teachers were able 
to celebrate the liturgy with our Pier Willow friends and then stayed for a 
yummy lunch prepared by the parishioners. We had a wonderful time and 
look forward to making this an annual trip. (Next year the bus will know the 
way! 

Wish List Items: 
Plastic spoons and forks 
Cardstock (white or colored) 
Postage stamps 
Playdough brand playdough ï small individual containers 

 
Fall Cleaning? Donôt forget about St. Maryôs School Fall Rummage Sale on 
Saturday, October 21 from 7AM-3PM. Donations can be dropped off on Friday, 
October 20 from 7AM-5PM. No Furniture, Exercise Equipment, or items that 
use electricity to function PLEASE!! Any questions, please call Julia Pankow at 
715-453-8637. All donations are greatly appreciated. 


